
From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR
Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Ordinance change
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:22:20 AM

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond |
Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308

-----Original Message-----
From: Millie Green [mailto:milliesalazargreen@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:20 AM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: Ordinance change

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

As a long- time resident of the Fan, I strongly oppose any change in the parking ordinance. We have too many
vehicles and too few parking spaces. We have vehicles parking illegally at the curbs, making it extremely dangerous
at the intersections. The city is not enforcing the illegal parking because the demand for spaces is so great.
Every new unit built in the Richmond metropolitan area  MUST come with off-street parking. This will somewhat 
alleviate the traffic problems that more development in the city will create. Thank you Millie Green
804-218-4184

Sent from my iPhone
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